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April 24, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 96:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which requires broker-dealers and state investment
advisers to maintain errors and omissions insurance policy in amount of at least $1 million as
condition of state licensure.
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